
Hi- 
I am writing specifically about bills HB 6107, HB 6611, HB 6612, HB 6613, SB 1024, SB 
1026, and SB 1027. 

 

Towns and their residents need to make decisions for the local land.  Not 

Hartford.   These proposals could allow developers to overdevelop in communities, 

threaten open space, and raise environmental concerns, none of which are 

acceptable.  

I vote no. 

Lori Hilton 

Deep River, CT 

  

  

  

 

  

 


